
From: Ellie Ripley <werip@att.net> 
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 11:57 AM 
To: DiabloCanyonEnvironmental.Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Keep Diablo Canyon 
 
 

If Diablo Canyon closes there will be a considerable 
increase in CO2 from the fossil fuel plants that will have to 
be needed to keep the grid stable. 

 

Having been a tour guide at DCPP for 23 years I am able 
to confirm the plants incredible safety record. 

 

Those who fear monger DCPP have no credible 
knowledge, training or experience of the workings of a 
nuclear power plant or Diablo Canyon. 

 

There's no proof of any of the fear mongers accusations. 

 

The NRC has a great record of safety oversight. 

 

Ellie Ripley  

Arroyo Grande, CA 

 
 
 
Ellie Ripley 
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